Reflections 2008-2009 Theme is "WOW...."

Hello Students and Parents,

It is time again for Reflections and this year the theme is "WOW...." This is a great opportunity for students to express their   creative talents in art, music, photography, literature, film and   choreography.

We are able to forward 25 pieces to Lake Washington School District to   be judged against other schools in our District in January.  In the   past years our school had several winners at district and state   level.  Can we make it to nationals?

Forms and rules for area of interest are available in the Humanities   or Art classrooms as well as the Office Area. Projects will be due   December 5th. Please turn projects into the PTSA office with the   necessary forms attached. I am looking forward to seeing the creative   projects again. More information will be sent out soon.  If you have any questions please contact Heidi Geiger .

Thanks,
Heidi Geiger  425-894-3767
hidegeiger@comcast.net
Reflections Chair.

